
This year in Kanegasaki: 

This year was a great year. I was able to meet many new people and do many interesting things.  

 

At Kanegasaki Junior High School  

 We have done a lot of interesting things at Kane-chu this year.  When the school year just 

started, I did a short lesson to introduce myself to the students. After that we became able to 

communicate.  During the big events, like Sports day or the cultural 

festival, it was great to have the students explain what they were 

doing.  Being able to communicate with the children outside of the 

classroom is very important.  I hope that students will come to see 

English as a language to communicate in, not just as a class to take 

in school. That was my goal for this year.   

  

I want to say congratulations to the 3rd years. Good luck in High school!  

At Kanegasaki’s Kindergartens  

 This year at the Kindergartens we had a lot of fun together.  

During our English time, I focused on things that they saw in their 

everyday life.  At this age the children can learn so fast, so it is 

important to speak and play with them in English.  The children are 

naturally curious so they will ask many different questions.  Listening 

and answering the children’s questions is my favorite part of the day. I 

never know what they will ask me next.  

The last days of school at the kindergartens were a little sad, but I 

know everyone will 

grow up well.  


